
 

Christmas Party for Incoming Scholars 

Traditions from All over the World 
 

Christmas is approaching and all around the world people come together 

for this special time of the year. However, the jolly season is celebrated in 

many different ways depending on country, religion or tradition. What are 

the customs in your country? Do you serve any special dishes or perform 

traditional songs, recite poems or stories? Please share them with us! 

 

We would like to invite you to our Christmas party and are looking 

forward to having a merry time together! 

 

We would love if you brought along some music (audio file or link to 

Spotify/Youtube) and introduced us to your favorite seasonal songs.  

 

If you like you can also bring some traditional and typical foods from your 

region so that we may taste and get impressions on the different culinary 

traditions worldwide. 

 

Or you can prepare a few power point slides about the traditions in your 

region (maximum 5 minutes presentation) and send it to 

events4scholars@oead.at. 

 

We would also be delighted if you want to sing songs, bring instruments or 

dance. 

 

We will perform some Christmas songs for you and you are welcome to join 

in and sing along! 

 

Cookies, mandarins and drinks as well as a light meal will be provided. 

Do come and join us! 

 

Date and Time Thursday, December 14, 2023: 17:00 – 21:00 

   17.30 start of presentations and songs 

Place  OeAD House (Ebendorferstraße 7, 1010 Vienna) 

 

Please register here as soon as possible but at the latest by December 10. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you there! 
Your events4scholars team 

mailto:events4scholars@oead.at
https://oead.at/de/veranstaltungen/2023-12-14-christmas-party-for-incoming-scholars

